From: Anchor Packaging
13515 Barrett Parkway Dr. Ste. 100
Ballwin, MO. 63021
314-822-7800

Subject:  Letter of Compliance for Phthalates, PFAS, and Dioxane

Date: January 1, 2025

This letter is in response to your request for more information regarding the use of Phthalates, PFAS, and
Dioxane in our products. Please be advised that Anchor Packaging food service products do not contain
intentionally introduced amounts of Phthalates or PFAS and will pass the standard of less than 100 parts per
million. 1,4 Dioxane is not contained in our products and is not formed during our manufacturing process.

Anchor Packaging relies on literature from our suppliers to guarantee compliance of our products, based on the
documentation of our suppliers, our foodservice products do not contain Phthalates, PFAS, or Dioxane

California AB 1200:

(1) “Food packaging” means a nondurable package, packaging component, or food service ware that is
intended to contain, serve, store, handle, protect, or market food, foodstuffs, or beverages, and is comprised, in
substantial part, of paper, paperboard, or other materials originally derived from plant fibers. “Food packaging”
includes food or beverage containers, take-out food containers, unit product boxes, liners, wrappers, serving
vessels, eating utensils, straws, food boxes, and disposable plates, bowls, or trays.

Our packaging is designed to be reusable, although the polypropylene containers can be used to microwave food
it isn’t generally used to cook food from a “raw” state. We do not add PFAs or toxic chemicals to our product and
we request documentation from our suppliers.

For additional information, please contact:

Sherry Dowless

Product Safety Supervisor
Anchor Packaging, LLC
870-212-2038
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